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April 2020 

This opening page to the OSU Emeriti Association Newsletter serves three purposes:   
To provide links to the current newsletter, to provide a two-month calendar of OSU 
Emeriti Association activities and events, and to provide important Emeriti Association 
announcements. 
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Calendar for April 2020 
 

April 2—Photography Interest Group Meeting (1:30) (Cancelled) 
April 6—Monday Night Dinner (5:30—Meet and Greet, 6:00—Dinner) (Cancelled) 
April 8—Tech Group Meeting (1:30) (Cancelled) 
April 9—Travel Interest Group Meeting (1:30) (Cancelled) 
April 13—Investment Club Discussion Meeting (1:15) (Cancelled) 
April 15—Making the Most of Retirement Meeting (1:30) (Cancelled) 
April 20—Investment Club Business Meeting (1:15) (Cancelled) 
April 27—Emeriti Council Meeting (1:30) (Cancelled) 
 

Calendar for May 2020 
 

May 4—Monday Night Dinner with OLLI at Meditations (Cash Bar, 5:30—Dinner, 6:00) 
May 11—Investment Club Discussion Group Meeting (1:15) 
May 13—Tech Group Meeting (1:30) 
May 14—Travel Interest Group Meeting (1:30) 
May 18—Investment Club Business Meeting (1:15) 
May 18—Emeriti Council Meeting (3:00) 
May 20—Making the Most of Retirement (1:30) 
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From the President: Michael Lorenz 
 

I hope you are safe and healthy. The corona virus pandemic has caused major 
disruptions in our lives. This is a time where everyone must look out for our 
fellow citizens. The Lorenz’s are sheltering in place and have rediscovered may 
old western movies. We are also sewing masks for Stillwater Medical Center 
and trying new recipes. Suffice to say that all activities of the Emeriti Association 
have been cancelled for April and probably to the end of May. We will keep you 
informed. In the meantime, stay safe; and please let us know if you need 
anything. 
 

  
Reminders: 
 

1. If you wish to prepare an article for an upcoming newsletter, please contact 
Zane Quible at zquible@okstate.edu to request guidelines.  The four 
categories of articles are Spotlight on a New Member, Spotlight on a Long-
Time Member, A Retirement Activity, and An Interesting Trip.  All articles that 
appear in the OSU Emeriti Association Newsletter are written by members. 

 
2. If you have recently received an award, an honor, recognition, or an 

appointment to a board, committee, or commission, or had a book or article 
published, please send the information to Zane Quible at the e-mail address 
listed above. 

 
3. If you have recently changed your e-mail address or mailing address, please 

send the changes to the Emeriti Association Office at emeriti@okstate.edu .  
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